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The Tasmanian Deer Advisory Committee responds:

Bob Browns foundation teaming up with the invasive species council regarding Tasmanian Fallow Deer management.
The TDAC and its member groups support the current government’s position on Deer and Deer management in Tasmania.

The TDAC submitted recommendations to the 2017 Deer enquiry that supported the continued management of Deer, and supported the protection of the TWHA and other conservation and culturally sensitive areas to be a “Fallow Deer free zone” and we will continue to support this.
We consider the results from the Deer census and aerial survey, resulting in an estimated population of 54000 Deer, to be a useable starting number, for planning.

Combining this with camera studies that have been conducted in 60 locations across the state to ascertain deer numbers in location outside of what is recognised as core deer range, consultation with all interested stakeholders, will result in a Wild Fallow Deer plan draft due for public consultation shortly. 

The TDAC supported the formation of the Game services Tasmania and the Tasmanian Game council, and the contribution contributed members ,including farmers, foresters, land conservation, deer farmers and hunters regarding Deer and other browsing wildlife issues in Tasmania.

The TDAC find it surprising that the Bob Brown Foundation participated in the public consultation process, at the Hobart public meeting, (part of the Government’s commitment in delivering a plan) then engaged with the “invasive species council” to write their own report/plan. Produced with limited to no consultation with the wider community, this has resulted in a narrow view on Deer and Deer management issues in Tasmania.

Guy Barrnet and the current liberal party have committed to the completion of a 5-year Wild Deer plan for Tasmania, that has included consultation from all interested stakeholders, not a select few to get the required result.
The TDAC encourages all of the community to come along and participate in the Government lead consultation process on a Tasmanian Wild Deer plan, and reject plans by the ‘Invasive species Council’ using the’ Bob Brown foundation’ to exclude your input.
The TDAC and its member groups remains strongly focused on working with the current Tasmanian Liberal Government on delivering a Tasmanian Wild Deer Plan that is produced with an inclusive and consultative public view.

 Positive outcomes already achieved with the TDAC working with the Liberal government. 
Extension to the antlerless season 14th March - 1st November   =       237 days
Increased allowable harvest of antlerless deer with a recreational licence

Allow greater access for recreational hunters to remove deer from public land
TDAC are proud to be included in delivering the achievable and inclusive Tasmanian Government Wild Deer plan. 

Page | 2

